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Dear Sirs

Please find attached a communication from DEFRA to our MP. It clearly 
defines a different approach to tackling flooding issues than that of NRW, 
particularity where it is stated that it wants to ensure that the correct 
incentives are in place to drive the uptake of resilient repairs. This is 
opposite to the stance of NRW and I believe it will leave households in Wales 
at a disadvantage to those in England and could even create household 
insurance issues for Welsh properties when Flood Re is implemented and 
over the long term when Flood Re ends.

Yours Sincerely 

C. Moore.


